
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents of Pre-Primary to Year 6, 
 

The following excursion at Perth Zoo is planned for your child.  Please make payment via 
internet banking ONLY, complete the Consent Form Section (tear off) and return to your 
class teacher by Tuesday 1st April 2025. Final date for receipt of payment via internet 
banking is Tuesday 1st April 2025.  
 

Excursion Title:   Perth Zoo – Classroom guided  Venue: Perth Zoo 
 

Date: Tuesday 8th April 2025  
 

Cost:   $20.50 
 

Purpose: Perth Zoo provides a unique educational experience from close-up encounters 
with wildlife species to interactive learning stations teaching about conservation and 
animal behaviour and habitats. Linked to the Western Australian Curriculum. 
 

Transport Details: Buses with seatbelts leaving Newborough Primary School at 9.15am 
and returning at 2pm. 
 

Clothing and other Special Requirements:  
School uniform (with hat, closed in shoes and socks, jumper if cold) 
Water bottle – labelled  
Lunch and recess – preferably waste free food (no packaging or environmentally friendly 
packaging) 
Back pack to carry water and food in  

 

Supervision (Adult/teacher ratios): The ratio of adults to students is 1 adult to 5 
students in PP-3 and 1 adult to 10 students in Years 4-6. School staff have shared 
responsibility of behaviour management. Emergency plans area in place. 
 

Emergency Contact During Excursion:  In an emergency, parents may phone 
 (i)  Newborough PS:  9278 0450  
 

NB: During the excursion, liability for loss or damage to student property or medical costs 
incurred in case of accident or illness, are the responsibility of parents. 
 

Class Teachers: All staff in Pre-primary to Year 6. 
 

Principal:  Denise Jeffs                    Date Tuesday 4th March 2025 

NEWBOROUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Excursion Advice to Parents (Parent to keep this side) 

Internet Banking BSB: 016 350 A/C: 3408 71304 

 

NEWBOROUGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Excursion Consent Form (Return this side to school) 

Please tear off, complete this side and return to your class teacher by Tuesday 1st April 2025 
 

STRICTLY NO CASH PAYMENTS.  
PAYMENT MUST BE MADE VIA DIRECT DEPOSIT ONLY,  

by Tuesday 1st April 2025 
Please use child’s name and Perth Zoo as reference. 

 

Payments 
Due to administrative requirements, payments must be received by the due date. 

Payment plans are available – please see Sharon Singleton to arrange well in advance. 

 
Excursion Title: Perth Zoo – Classroom guided 
 
Venue: Perth Zoo 
 
Date:   Tuesday 8th April 2025 
 Water Based Activities:    NO 
 
Name of Child:      ________________________________ Yr:  _________ Rm: _______  
 
Phone:  __________________ (h) ___________________  (w) ____________________ (m) 
 
The Student Health Care Summary details are used for this event.  If you have not 
completed this form for your child or your child’s medical history has changed please 
contact the office ASAP and prior to the event. 
 
I agree to inform the organisers before the scheduled excursion departure of any change to 
my child’s health and fitness, other than those listed above, so that appropriate supervision 
may be arranged. 
 
Where it is not practical to communicate with me during the excursion, I authorise the teacher 
in charge for appropriate medical assessment and treatment should it be considered 
necessary. 
 
I am aware that the Department of Education insurance does not cover personal accidents 
through misadventure nor loss or damage of personal belongings.  Any costs incurred are my 
responsibility. 
 
I have read and understood the information regarding the and give consent for my child   
(name of child) ______________________________to attend.   
 
    I have paid $  20.50           via internet banking (BSB: 016 350  A/C: 3408 71304) 
 
 Receipt No:  _________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian:  ____________________________ Date: ___________  

ALL payments must be made by direct deposit (internet banking) ONLY – no 
cash payments can be accepted. If you do not have access to internet banking, 

please see our Manager Corporate Services, Sharon Singleton. 
 


